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FUNDRAISING EVENTS

July 13 - FISHING TOURNAMENT
    5 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

For more info, please see fyer in June 
newsletter or call 735-5938.

August 30 - 9 a.m. Bake Sale at East End 
Mall

October 5 - 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. - Apple 
Extravaganza

November 5 - 6:30 p.m. - Basket Auction

November 23 - 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. - Sweets 
by the Pound and Craft Sale

Eganville Market is now underway so if  you 
have any produce, baking, jams, pickles, etc. 
to contribute please call 613-735-5938

THANKS!
Grace Rutz has donated a freezer for the 
Rankin Centre.  Thank you Grace.

Verna Woito has donated china cups and 
saucers to the Rankin Centre. Thank you 
Verna.

NEXT MEETING
The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  July 3, 2013  at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

E-MAIL
Anyone wishing to receive this newsletter 
electronically please contact us at 
rankincentre@rankincentre.ca

FITNESS AT THE CENTRE
Zumba
Mondays, 6:00pm to 7:00pm 

 
THANK-YOU.
To family & friends, I send my heartfelt 
thanks to all who came out for the 
celebration of  Wally's memory.  You all 
helped make it a memorable day for us. 
Thank-you also for always letting us know 
that help was available when needed over all 
the years we spent in the home at the corner. 
I have sold and am moving on but not far & 
will carry a heart full of  memories with me 
always.  My humble thanks to all.  
Sincerely, Grace Rutz & family.
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MOTOR TOY "SHOW & SHINE"
Date: Sun. August 25th, 2013
Time: 11 am. - 3 pm.
Place: Rankin Culture & Recreation Centre
Come view the classical and antique 
vehicles, tractors, snowmobiles, motorcycles, 
4 X 4 trucks and MORE!  Test your skills 
with indoor valve cover drag racing, tire and 
spark plug competitions.  To register your 
vehicle or for more information, please 
contact: Graham Wall at 613-687-5639 or 
Murray Dole at 613-735-1738 or you can 
email him at msdole48@gmail.com 
Entry is FREE. BBQ LUNCH available.
All proceeds go towards reconstruction of 
new ice rink boards.

WEIGHT WATCHERS 
(For men & women)
If  there is enough interest, it could be 
possible to have a "WEIGHT 
WATCHERS" program come to the Rec. 
Centre.  We need a big enough group to 
make it worth their while to set up such a 
program at the centre.  PLEASE call me or 
email me if  you are interested or have the 
names of  others interested in joining.  Tell 
others about this, since not everyone may 
receive the RANKIN NEWSLETTER.  
Call Sandra Johnstone at 613-732-3241 or 
email me at sandraandchrisj@hotmail.com   
THANKS!!

BASKET AUCTION
Just a reminder to remember our basket 
auction coming up on Nov. 5th.

In order to put the baskets together and get 
everything set, we would like to have your 
items by the beginning of  September.  So if 
you can help out please call Muriel (613) 
735-0224.  If  you have any questions she will 
be happy to answer them.

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

  “This project is supported by the 
Government of  Ontario”

** If  you have any questions, concerns, 
comments or ideas, please feel free to 
contact us.  Please leave a message. 
President - Sandra Johnstone
613-732-3241
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